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As a medical professional who has worked in three states over the last two decades I 

have seen the precipitous decline of staffing levels at the expense of patient and 

employee safety. The quality of care had also declined in contrast to the wealth 

produced by our labor. We've been increasingly doing more with less at the will of 

hospital administrators and we have reached our breaking point. I've never seen a 

crisis this bad. Morale everywhere is at it's lowest. We're fed up. As our leaders we 

are relying on you to help us fix this issue. Thank you. 


